
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

16th November 2022 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Waverley Sixth Form Open Evening – 23 November 2022 
 
On Wednesday 23rd November 2022 we would like to invite you to our Sixth Form Open Evening. 
 
The evening will start at 4.00 – 6.00pm. 
 
At the end of the school day on Wednesday 23 November, Year 11 students will remain at 
school. They will have a 30 minute break during which they will be provided with food and 
refreshments. Students will then receive a presentation about the choices of Colleges/Sixth 
Forms that are on offer to them and how to select the courses they wish to study next year.  
 
Students will then be given a tour of the purpose built Sixth Form Centre where they will have 
the opportunity to speak to teachers and gain further information about the courses we offer in 
the Sixth Form.   
 
Parents and Carers are welcome to attend the Open Evening with their child from 4:00pm 
onwards.  
 
We are very proud of our Sixth Form and the success of the students, many of whom go on to 
the Universities of their choice.  We are hoping that your child will return to Waverley in the Sixth 
Form, where we can work together to help them achieve future success. 
 
If you do not give consent for your child to attend our Sixth Form Open Evening, please email 
us at enquiry@waverley.bham.sch.uk by 2:00pm on Wednesday 23rd November 2022.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our Sixth Form Open Evening so we can show you what 
makes our Waverley School a special place to learn and achieve success.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr G Nandra 
Assistant Principal 
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